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I'm a UK resident and work for web development companies that operate in 

the UK 

As a web developer, my job is made much harder because Safari lags behind other 

browser engines. I can’t usefully ask iOS users to choose another browser because 

Apple’s App Store rule 2.5.6 requires them to use Apple’s engine. This makes 

development more costly. 

 


